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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 5:57 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Congratulations

FYI. JM 

From: robertbergesq@aol.com <robertbergesq@aol.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 5:08 PM 

To: Jason Marra 

Cc: jmark58@aol.com; Mayor 

Subject: Congratulations  

  

Hi Jason, I just read in scarsdale10583.com about your new job.  While I'm sad to see you go, this sounds like a fantastic 
career opportunity.  Congratulations.  You deserve it.  And, of course, I wanted to thank you for the superb reconstruction 
of Hyatt Field Park.  I've watched the work in progress, and I'm delighted with the new equipment and the new 
restrooms.  This park is heavily used by Crane Berkley residents, among others, and it will now be one of Scarsdale's 
many jewels.  We appreciate how you reached out to Crane Berkley during the planning phase for our input.  Again, my 
personal best wishes for your new job, and thanks for a job well done in Scarsdale.  Best regards, Bob. 

Robert J. Berg, Esq.  
Law Office of Robert J. Berg  
Robert J. Berg PLLC  
32 Tisdale Road  
Scarsdale, New York 10583  
(914) 722-0579  
(914) 522-9455 (cell) 


